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“Our mission is to support members in their creative endeavors  

and to  promote the visual arts in the Canyon Lake area” 

 
  

  

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      Happy Fall y'all!  
 A bit of cooler weather and seasonal art festivals are 

here! 

 Welcome back to our fall CLAG season and welcome new 

members!!  It was so nice to see so many familiar and new smil-

ing faces at our September general meeting!  Please remember 

to add our online directory to your phone or computer and to 

update your own information, if needed.  Also add your own 

photo of yourself to help us all get more familiar with each oth-

er.  I LOVE our online directory and it's with me wherever I go!  

 The Greater New Braunfels Arts Council (GNBAC) & Faust Brewing Company will host a 

Fall Artisan Market on Saturday, October 26th from noon to 5:00 at 

the Faust Brewing Co. on Castell Ave. (see flyer below).  As mem-

bers of GNBAC; we have applied for a spot at this 

event.  More details will follow as we get them.  Hopefully 

this will be an opportunity to sell our painted and decorated 

wooden platters.  Please bring your completed pieces to our 

meeting on October 9th.  The pieces that I have collected are 

all beautifully finished with black paint on the backs and a 

hanging wire.  Please add these details to your pieces if possi-

ble!! 

 GNBAC has also invited it's members to present their 

groups at the December 6th "Caroling on the Square" and the 



New Braunfels downtown "First Fridays'' for free.  CLAG plans to host a table or booth to pro-

mote art sales at this event. Lisa Jarmen or I will share details of these events as they unfold. 

The Friends of the Library have scheduled to host another Canyon Lake "Taste & Talent" on 

February 22, 2025.  This one evening event showcases CLAG artists with opportunities to sell 

their art during a wine and appetizer tasting presented by our area restaurants.  It has been a 

very successful event for our guild & Friends.  We are looking for our members to assist with 

set up of panels, sell art and to organize the artists for this event. Please consider helping us 

with this great & elegant evening held right here at our own library. 

 Thank you to all committees and board members for assisting with all of the dynamics 

of our art guild!  It really does take a village to get all of the little things done and to make our 

fun and active group thrive with information/news, art shows, art demonstrations & outside 

opportunities!!  Be sure to consider where you can assist in these many tasks. You are our 

CLAG village! 

 Peace and good health to you all! 

          Keep coloring our world! 

             Adette Irish - CLAG President   

 

 

 

Newly designed part of  

Elizabeth Ferriby’s home studio  

 My Granddaughter 
By Ellyn Hickey 



Join us for the 2024 Fall Artisan Market at Faust Brewing Company in downtown New Braunfels on   

Saturday, October 26, from 12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Hosted by the Greater New Braunfels Arts Council, this 

vibrant event offers a unique opportunity for local visual artists and artisans to showcase and sell their work. 

Explore a diverse collection of handmade crafts, fine art, and one-of-a-kind pieces while enjoying the lively 

atmosphere of one of New Braunfels' most popular locations. Whether you're searching for a special gift or 

just looking to appreciate local talent, the Fall Artisan Market is a must-visit celebration of creativity and 

community. Be sure to enjoy the array of diverse food and brews and live music at the brewery while you 

are there! 



Recent watercolor by Betty Smith  

Ray Wiley Hubbard  

By Liz Tashakori 



"A Dam Book” 
Pfotos, Pfiction and Occasional Pfacts" © 

By Shell Fitzpatrick, featuring Canyon Lake, TX 78133 

  This Dam Book is a hard cover collection of over 100 PHOTOGRAPHS taken around  

Canyon Lake, TX over the past decade. Each photo includes a brief description. Enjoy the nat-

ural and manmade iconic images Texans have grown to love, while picking up trivia about the 

Dam region. The photographer is artist Shelly (Borgfeld) Fitzpatrick.  Hard cover, 11x8.5,    

color, large print, made in the USA, 112 pages.  

 Plot twist. WILL NOT be available on Amazon.   A  Dam Book will be available locally,  

including in our display cases at the library beginning  October 8th.            

 ISBN: 979-8-218-50675-9 

  

This is the Facebook link to the public post 

on my page, Shelly Borgfeld Fitzpatrick, with 

a few sneak preview photos and more  info! 

https://www.facebook.com/share/

j82nh3bExzdZif4H/ 

https://www.facebook.com/share/j82nh3bExzdZif4H/
https://www.facebook.com/share/j82nh3bExzdZif4H/


At our September meeting 

Ellyn Hickey  
gave an amazing 

demonstration of the  

program PROCREATE.   

Interested in learning?   

Ellyn is offering classes. 

 

See below…….. 





Oct 



The admissions to display this year are closed, but this is an annual event 

and something our artists can hold on to for next year.      



This is a JURIED SHOW which means that the judge will select which  

art will go into the show; only the best of the best will go on display. 

Please visit The New Braunfels Art League’s website  

(thenewbraunfelsartleague.com) for the prospectus and full details. 

https://www.thenewbraunfelsartleague.com/59th-annual-artoberfest.html


You are invited to participate! 

Call for Artists to Exhibit at Art on 12 

October - November 2024 

Venue:  Art on 12 Gallery, 13811 Ranch Road 12, Wimberley, Texas 

 

Exhibit Dates:    October 12 - November 19, 2024 

 

Submission Date:  Wednesday, October 9th, 11 am to 5 pm,  

on a first come first served basis. 

 

You may fill out the form and mail it along with a check to hold a space. 

Make check payable to Art on 12 

Reception:  Saturday, October 12, 5 pm to 7 pm 

Pick up unsold artwork:  Wednesday, November 20, 11 am to 5 pm 

 

Eligibility: Open to all artists     Gallery fee: $40 (up to 3 pieces) 

Art on 12 retains 30% commissions on sales. 

 

Show guidelines and entry form available on the Art on 12 website. 

Link to show information Website: arton12.com 

For more information email info@arton12.com    

https://arton12.com/
mailto:info@arton12.com


Brookshire Brothers and Prosperity Bank 

 The 3rd quarter will hang until October 7th .  

The following artists are currently on display at Brook-

shire Brothers:  LeeAnn Green, Elizabeth Ferriby, Liz 

Tashakori, Patricia Buford, Jean Whileyman,  

Eilen Glisan, Dyan Lee, Tracy Fortune, Carm’on 

Brittain, and Carla Yeager.  These artists need to come 

to Brookshire Brothers on Monday, October 7th between 11am and 1pm to remove art.  

 Artists that signed up for the 4th quarter at Brookshire Brothers are Dyan Lee, Carm’on 

Brittain, Liz Tashakori, Elizabeth Ferriby, Lee Ann Green, Robert Swift.  Please be at Brookshire 

Bros. between 11am to 1pm to hang your new art. 

 Misty Brever and Carmon Brittain have pieces on display at Prosperity Bank and will 

need to take down on Monday the 7th at 10:00am.  Gretchen Schleyer will hang 4 to 5      

pieces on Oct 7th at 10:30 am.  

 Brookshire Brother’s Party on the Patio concerts do continue into the Fall which 

increases foot traffic for our display. Several artists sold art, including a request for a 

special piece by Liz Tashakori. Please stop by when you are in the area to view the 

beautiful work. You may sign up for the 4th quarter and beyond at the meetings. The 

artists that signed up to display will be reminded by e-mail of the exchange.   Let’s keep 

the walls full of color.  Thank you for coloring our world. 

       Patricia Buford    713-732-6996 

   

Vintage Military Jacket - 

Hand stitched, painted, 

stamped and appliquéd.  I 

spent nearly two years em-

bellishing this jacket before I 

believed it was finished. The 

blue paint was the last      

addition.  Thanks to you all 

for the inspiration I receive 

from your art!   

            Lisa Jarman 



         ARTISTS WANTED! 

 The fourth quarter CLAG showing at  

TYE PRESTON MEMORIAL LIBRARY  

is coming soon! A request was made at the 

last CLAG meeting for artists that had LARGE 

(30 x 36 or larger) paintings to sign up. This is 

a special opportunity for those artists that 

find it difficult to display large pieces of art. 

There are about 6 – 8 more “opportunities” 

for those that have a large piece and they 

would like to exhibit.  Even one piece would 

help put this show on the road! The walls of TPML are a wonderful venue for exposure … let’s 

make CLAG proud! Give Carm’on a call to save a space!   (830-262-3143) 

 It was so good to be back in “meeting mode” and seeing old friends and making new 

ones. Plus, the food was great again. Thank you Sandra! 

 There will be a short announcement after the October meeting for those artists that 

would like to learn the ins and outs of properly hanging a painting.  Sawtooths and D rings are 

a no—no (unless properly placed).  Wire is a must in almost every gallery and there is a right 

and wrong way of attaching it to the frame of the painting. Or, you could look up the proce-

dure on the CLAG website.  

 Thanks to all that will be exhibiting on October 8th.  I will be at the TPML from 11 am – 

2 pm to help.                                                     Carm’on Brittain  (830-262-3143) 

We’ve arrived at a favorite time of year with Fall and all the 

wonderful holidays in front of us, now if we could just have a little cool weather!  

 At our last meeting on September 11th, we met three new members (Jan Hoobyar, Diane 

Gagliardi, and Robert Swift) which brought our guild total to 110!  So exciting to meet new members, 

and watch our group of talented artists produce such beautiful works! 

 Please join me in wishing a Happy Birthday to Kent Irish (10/01), Gretchen Schleyer (10/01), 

Marnie Silcocks (10/03), Pat Kirkpatrick (10/07), Debbie Conry (10/11), Pam Berry (10/12), Lolly Tim-

mermann (10/13), Mary Mlakar (10/15), Kevin Knott (10/23), Alicia Lund (10/26), Jane Sharp (10/30), 

and Jacquelynn Shiley (10/30).   See y’all very soon! 

                                                          Mary Mlakar  



CURRENT MEMBERS TAKE NOTE 

 As you know, we no longer print a paper directory so you are not required to complete an annual 

membership form as you have done in the past.   BUT, if you have any address or phone or email changes, 

you are responsible for updating your online directory information. It's easy and quick to do.  

Open the Online Member Directory icon on your phone.                  Find and click on your name and your   

profile will be displayed. One of the first items listed is                      "Edit Member Info".   From that screen 

you can easily make any necessary changes.  Be sure to click "UPDATE" when you're done! 

NEW MEMBERS 

In order for you to be listed in our online directory, please complete the following membership form so that 

your profile can be created.  CLICK HERE 

Any members who have questions about the process or who need help, send an email to:       

 membership@canyonlakeartguild.com 

Also, there are detailed instructions about our online directory under the MEMBERS page of our website:      

   https://www.canyonlakeartguild.com 

St. Francis by the Lake   in Canyon Lake 

 The church is currently planning their second annual Fall Fair and Pet Blessing.  This  

PAWS-itivly fun community outreach event is perfect for kids and adults of all ages,  

animal lovers everywhere, and anyone who loves fall, food, and crafts! 

 The church is looking for vendors to fill their halls and parking lot to add to the experi-

ence for all of the attendees. Last year was our first year and we had about 200 people (and 

their four legged friends) attend. We are hoping to multiply that and grow the event.  

 The Festival is Saturday, October 12th from 10:00-2:00 at St. Francis by the Lake in 

Canyon Lake. For the fair, you could 

sell different art pieces (ideally    ani-

mal themed), share about the Guild 

with people at your booth, advertise 

your offerings, do live painting, etc. 

 If interested, please contact 

Maria Slaughter, event planner, at  
 

210-577-8793 or    
 

mariaslaughter@lilalaneevents.com. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScGHRDBdCi-h2XSPEgFNRsIRrprnV3nzMuCXO62jl2qp1Qc9A/viewform
mailto:membership@canyonlakeartguild.com
https://canyonlakeartguild.com/
mailto:mariaslaughter@lilalaneevents.com


The lunch crew at September’s meeting:   

Shirley DeCuir, Sandra Brenkis,  

Debbie Howard, Patricia Buford 



Next CLAG Meeting  
Tye Preston Memorial Library 

16311 South Access Road, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 9TH,   

at NOON 

WELCOME BACK!! 

Canyon Lake Art Guild 
Mailing: 1885 FM 2673, Canyon Lake, TX 78133 
 

CanyonLakeArtGuild.com 
 

CLAG News Submissions    dyan.lee9@gmail.com 
 

President: Adette Irish 

adetteirish@yahoo.com    828.275.1915 
 

1st Vice President:  Diane Parker 

dianekelseyparker@gmail.com  830.822.1683 
 

2nd Vice President: Liz Tashakori 

Liz.tashakori@yahoo.com    281.728.8140 
 

Secretary: Kathy Perales 

tpkp@gvtc.com    210.324.1074 
 

Treasurer:  Elizabeth Ferriby 

treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com   361.774.0890    
 

Parliamentarian: Ellyn Hickey   281-615-3934 

Ellyn.hickey1@gmail.com 
 

Member at Large:  LeeAnn Green 

labeachsatx@yahoo.com  210-382-2742 
 

Member at Large:  Debbie Howard  

dzh2@psu.edu      814-571-4772  
 

Newsletter Editor: Dyan Lee 

dyan.lee9@gmail.com    630.201.4650 
 

Hospitality Chair: Sandra Brenkis 

Community Display Coordinator:  Patricia Buford 

Library Display & Library Cases:   Carm’on Brittain 

Hill Country Furnishings & Gallery:   Adette Irish 

Webmaster:  Ann Cook 

Membership: Mary Mlakar 

Social Media: Elizabeth Ferriby 

Communications:  Kathy Perales 

Photography: Marilyn Brinker & Ken Romano 

Scholarship: Nancy Ellis &  Sondra von Gyllenband 

Historian:  Debbie Howard 

Call Committee Chair: Debbie Alvarado 

GNBAC pARTner: Lisa Jarman 

October’s Demo— 

Elizabeth Ferriby 
 

At 63 years old, Elizabeth  

Ferriby, is a vibrant artist who 

has recently embraced her 

unique artistic voice through 

loose acrylic painting. After 

years of exploring various creative outlets, she 

discovered a passion for bold, expressive 

brushstrokes that capture the beauty of spon-

taneity. Her work reflects a deep appreciation 

for color, texture, and the emotional energy of 

the moment. Now, in this exciting new chapter 

of her life, she is committed to pushing the 

boundaries of her creativity, bringing a fresh 

and dynamic perspective to her art.  

October Lunch will be presented by  

Bunny Satchell's group. 
 

It will be: 

2 kinds of chili 

Rice or Fritos 

Cornbread 

Desserts 

http://CanyonLakeArtGuild.com
mailto:dyan.lee9@gmail.com
mailto:deborahkalvarado@gmail.com
mailto:treasurer@canyonlakeartguild.com
mailto:@gmail.com

